Congress of the United States
MWaslington, AC 20515

February 15, 2022

Chris Magnus

Commissioner

U.S. Customs and Border Protection
1300 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20229

Dear Commissioner Magnus,

As the co-chairs of the Congressional Border Security Caucus, we invite you to meet with the
Caucus as soon as possible to discuss U.S. Customs and Border Protection’s (CBP) efforts to
secure our border.

Our members are extremely concerned about the historic levels of illegal immigration that have
occurred over the past year. Since President Biden assumed office last January, CBP has
encountered nearly 2 million aliens attempting to enter the United States. This surge in illegal
immigration is directly attributable to policies that have been implemented by the Biden
administration. We would appreciate the opportunity to discuss our concerns about these
policies, as well as how we can work to provide CBP with the resources necessary to secure our
border.

We look forward to meeting with you in the near future. Our staff will reach out directly to the
CBP Office of Congressional Affairs to follow up on this invitation.

Sincerely,

Andy Biggs Brian Babin, D.D.S.
Member of Congress Member of Congress
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